
  

NOTICE 23-2017:   Revision to PLIPDECO’s Full Container Load (FCL) 

Service - Tariff Structure, Procedure and Service 

Request Form 

 
July 7th, 2017 

 

We refer to PLIPDECO’s Full Container Load (FCL) Service that was launched on February 

1st, 2017. 

 

Please be advised that we have revised the FCL Service offering making it more cost 

effective for customers, by providing free transportation for full containers from the Port of 

Point Lisas to the Warehouse. Accordingly, with immediate effect, the following 

amendments have been made to our existing FCL Service tariff: 

 

Section Amended Description 

1.1 All unstuffing charges include transportation of full container from the Port to 

Warehouse and loading of cargo onto customer’s transport. 

Notes Included: 

(II) The empty container will be returned to the Port of Point Lisas at no 

additional cost. 

 

To reflect these changes, revisions were also made to the operational procedure that 

guide all arrangements for use of this service and to the online Service Request Form.  For 

ease of reference, please find attached the following revised documents: 

 

 FCL Operational Procedure Version 2.0 

 Separate FCL Service Tariff effective July 7th, 2017 

 Consolidated PLIPDECO Port Tariff. 

 

The updated versions of the above documents can also be found on our website: 

www.plipdeco.com.  For more information, please contact our Marketing and Business 

Development Department at (868) 636-2201 Ext. 3511-4 or our Warehouse Services directly 

at (868) 679-2935. 

 

We look forward to your continued support.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 

http://www.plipdeco.com/

